From:

To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: Proposal by Four Ashes Ltd.
Date: 31 January 2020 13:45:33
Dear Sir/Madam,

Having read the letter from Eversheds Sutherland concerning the proposed development of
a Freight Hub at Four Ashes.

It must be an essential requirement that if granting planning consent, that Four Ashes must
build a rail terminal. The current road network is insufficient to cope with any additional
traffic.

I hope you will give the foregoing your due consideration.

Yours faithfully

Ian Collins

Ilan Collins





